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OCTOBER PRODUCTION – TICKETS ON SALE NOW!!! 
“The Accrington Pals” 

by Peter Whelan  
18-20th October at Chinnor Village Hall 

This lyrical, absorbing play, premiered by the RSC, is set in Accrington 
during 1914-1916. The ‘Pals’ are the men from the local volunteer 
battalion who march high-spiritedly off to the Great War with their 
experiences in the trenches contrasted with those of the women left 
behind. At times funny, at times sad, it paints a moving and powerful 
picture of the changes in civilian life during wartime. 

 
Tickets are £8.50/£6 and available from Chinnor Community Pavilion, 
online at www.WeGotTickets or to buy on the door. As always you will 
be met by a smile and a cold beer or wine at the bar in the foyer and a 
musical treat in the hall! 
 
Our Directors have chosen to support the ‘Royal British Legion’ and 
‘Help For Heroes’ during the shows, so please pop your spare coins in 
our collection bucket or buy raffle tickets.  
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK ! 

Don’t forget set build – 13
th
/14

th
 October and set 

break – 21
st
 October. You don’t have to be a 

carpenter or artist, just bring enthusaism!! We will 

supply tea and snacks. Any and all help gratefully 

accepted.  
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THE COMMITTEE 2018-2019 
Chairman Megan Boddy 353681    Vice Chairman/ 

Treasurer Carolyn Irving 351149    Membership Sec    Caroline Pierce 

Secretary Rose Weakley 761835    Social Sec              Zoe Batt           

Julia Adamson 281297    Robin Clark   354408 

Emily Priest           Zena Baker   354901   

Richard Boddy 353681    Iain Cameron 

 

CONTACT US 

chinnorplayers@gmail.com or visit our website www.chinnorplayers.com 
 

SOCIAL NEWS 
 
22nd  September 1pm Players Picnic Chinnor Pavilion 
 
29th  September – not strictly a players event but our 
wonderful Quiz Masters, Robin and Chris are hosting 
a quiz for the Wine Circle at the Village Centre 7.15-
7.45pm start 
 
17th  November ~Chinnor Players Quiz Night at the 
Chinnor Village Hall 7.30 for 8.00pm start.  
 
15th December – Christmas Party at the Spread Eagle 
Thame. Contact Zoe ASAP if you aren’t already on 
the list !!! 

****** LOOKING AHEAD ***** 
 

While we are all busy working on the Autumn production we are 
always looking ahead. Our Pantomime for 2019 will be ‘Aladdin’, 
directed by Joni Cameron. Audition dates will be in the next newsletter 
and on our website and Facebook page. So keep an eye out! 
 
Moving further into 2019 we are looking for a Spring Play and a 
Director. If you fancy giving it a go but don’t know where to start, just 
find a play or plays that you like. Share them with the committee and 
we will give you all the help you need. It’s that easy! 
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